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WE WON! The Telstra Environmental Award for November 2008. 

 

 

Filming of the presentation 

occurred on 27
th

 Nov.  

We thank all the Friends of 

Belair National Park. It’s your 

Award. We especially thank 

Isabel Storer who prepared 

the nomination. We also thank 

Testra and Network 10 for 

presenting the Award.

The Award came with a 

cheque for $2000, which we 

will be able to put to good use 

for ongoing and future 

projects. 

 


